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Symposium
Announcement

January 13, 
2015

Announcing the 2015 Health Center and 
Public Housing National Symposium
Healthy Together: Community Collaborations 
in Healthcare Delivery

The National
Center for
Health in Public
Housing is
pleased to
announce that
the 2015 Health
Center and
Public Housing

National Symposium will be held September 
14-16, 2015, at the Westin Alexandria in 
Alexandria, VA. This years theme is Healthy 
Together: Community Collaborations in 
Healthcare Delivery. Please save the date on 
your calendar for this educational, inspiring, 
and exciting event!

The annual symposium presents an 
opportunity for health center staff and other 
health care providers, public housing resident 
advocates, and community members to learn 
about the challenges residents of public 
housing face. Training and workshop sessions 
highlight HRSA program requirements as well 
as health priorities, emerging health topics, 
innovative outreach strategies and programs 
to provide quality care to underserved 
populations.

Information about the call for abstracts, 
registration process and sponsorship 
opportunities will be available shortly. In the 
meantime, if you have any specific questions 
please feel free to contact Susan Campion at 
the National Center for Health in Public
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Housing (susan.campion@namgt.com) for 
more information.

Thank you very much and we look forward to 
seeing you in Alexandria this September!

Weekly Digest Launch
Learn how your Health Center can save 25% 
on our 2015 Symposium Registration!
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North American Management Digest will be 
published once a week. It will have articles and 
information relevant to healthcare, housing, 
government policy, and innovative business 
strategies. Look for articles submitted by
experts in our field as they bring you the latest 
in news, research, and events.

Starting today, any federally qualified health 
center who submits an article, to be published 
in the Best Practices section of our newsletter, 
will receive a 25% discount on their 
registration price for the 2015 Health Center 
and Public Housing National Symposium. Tell 
us about any upcoming community outreach 
events, new innovative programs, recent 
expansions, Patient Centered Medical Home 
implementation, challenges, and successes. 
We want to hear it all. This promotion ends 
February 27, 2015 and can be used for up to 3 
staff members.
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